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SPECIAL MEETING Vin Olefer pnolefer@g

mail.com

The proposed eviction moratorium is only putting off 

dooming Long Beachians. The people most affected by 

skyrocketing unemployment and economic downturns 

will not be able to pay back rent if and when their work 

returns. Do you want a spike in homelessness come 

November? Do you want LB residents to be unable to 

eat or see their doctor because they need to find 

thousands in back rent? Please do better for our 

community. 
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